CHELTENHAM ASSOCIATION FOOTBALL LEAGUE

Minutes of the Management Committee Meeting held on Wednesday 1st May 2019 at The Victory Club.

Attendees: N.Oram, J.Hunt, A.Wakefield, I.Smith, I.Swales, T.Onions, S.Henley, I.Hamilton. (I.Nelder-Morgan & M.Pates – CO-Opted)

Apologies: T.Holmes, B.Hill, G.Cook, D.Johnson, D.Pardoe, P.Tustain.

1. Actions Arising:

IH chased Bristol Street on sponsorship. There have been major changes in personnel at Bristol Street and currently Iain Sercombe is attempting to assist pushing this one over the line. 

Andoversford informed that the registrations for messers Burrows and Smith revoked. The Committee will review for next season if approached. 

New Teams for next season already paid entrance fee:
Worcester City FC Royals, Cheltenham Saracens 3rds, AFC Renegades Reserves.

Teams that have said they wished to join us and have been chased for payment or whether they have changed their minds:
Apperley (Now paid), AFC Cheltenham (Now paid), and AFC Chesterton (nothing back from the chase – will not be chasing again)

Interviews set for 15th May
 

2. Fixtures Secretary

JH reports nearly all done and we have been incredibly lucky with the weather this season. 

3. Results Secretary

BH sent his apologies. 

4. Registration Secretary

PT sent his apologies.

5. Referees Secretary

IS reported that there had been 669 fixtures to date with 659 covered by official referees. (98.5%) IS congratulated for his efforts. 

6. Disciplinary Secretary

 As per charge sheet.

7. Treasurer 

ISM reports that this year due to higher costs / lower income there are small losses to each account. 
We have not received the Bristol Street sponsorship money yet either and this is still being chased. 
ISM to give a full report at the next meeting. 

8. GFA

For the first time since IH has been Secretary there were no applications for FA Cup Final tickets!

9. Any Other Business

IH asked for Confirmation of Committee intentions for next season to be emailed to him prior to the next meeting. 

Rogue email sent to clubs from an anonymous source reported to the GFA/FA and Action Fraud. This was obviously not from the Stroud Leagues Chairman Bob Warren. 

SH raised a suggestion of points deductions for calling off a game. This would need to be passed at the AGM.


10. Date of next meeting –

 League Management – Wednesday May 15th, 2019 at 7pm.
This will include the interviews for the prospective new clubs and
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AGM – confirmed for Wednesday 5th June at 7.15pm.

 
